
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 22nd April 2020,  

 

Good morning everyone,  

 

It looks like it’s going to be another lovely day today. I hope you all manage to get 

outside for a bit of fresh air and exercise, whilst of course following the government 

advice.  

 

Free School Meal vouchers 

Because of the problems with the system that has been introduced we have decided 

that we will order the vouchers ourselves again this week; these will be posted out 

shortly. Hopefully the issues will be resolved soon.  

 

Virtual Sports event 

Today the Crewe and Nantwich sports partnership are running a virtual event. Please 

share this with your children. It would be great if some of them wanted to participate. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

  

Thank you NHS: 

A couple of weeks ago we were approached by Morrisons to ask whether we would 

like to produce a piece of artwork to be displayed in the store as a thank you to the 

NHS front line workers. Of course we jumped at the opportunity. A huge thanks goes 

to Davinia Walker for organising this and to all the staff and pupils who played their 

part in this. I feel very proud!! 

 

                                           
 

 

Take care everyone, keep safe and well. 

 

 

Simon Dyson 

Principal 

 


